
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comment for Proposed New RAP 18.25
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 8:13:56 AM
Attachments: image002.png

 
 

From: Brown, Christian <Christian.Brown@kingcounty.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 6:41 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment for Proposed New RAP 18.25
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

All,
 
I write in support of proposed RAP 18.25.  Our Courts have routinely acknowledged the difficulties
and barriers survivors of sexual violence face when deciding to report their abuse and participate in
the criminal justice system.  One of the fears of the criminal justice system survivors must
contemplate is having their identity made available through publicly accessible documents.  That
concern is shared among child and adult victims of sexual violence.  This proposed rule can alleviate
that one specific concern while not affecting any accused person’s rights. 
 
Regards,
 

Christian Brown (He/Him)

Senior Deputy Prosecutor
Chair – Special Assault Unit: Child Focus
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office
516 3rd Avenue | Seattle | WA | 98104
Office: (206) 477-2063
Email: christian.brown@kingcounty.gov
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